
Sayyid Al-Hakeem discusses NSPA’s institutionalization, provinces’ needs from
local government with Al-Abadi

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of the National State Powers’ Alliance (NSPA), met with Dr. Haider

Al-Abadi, the head of the leadership council of the NSPA, during which they reviewed the

outcomes of the local elections and expressed appreciation for the dedicated efforts of the

alliance's personnel, particularly those involved in the election offices. Emphasizing the

importance  of  leveraging  the  achieved  successes  to  provide  services  and  meet  societal

aspirations in Iraq. His Eminence also highlighted the necessity of fortifying the NSPA by

strengthening its institutions and ensuring effective role distribution. Additionally, H.E.

stressed the significance of fostering collaboration with other powers that align with its

principles and perspectives.

Furthermore, H.E. commended the Coordination Framework's initiative in forming a unified

political bloc for each political power. H.E. illustrated that the current phase demands the

promotion  of  capable,  upright,  and  resilient  individuals  who  can  deliver  services  and

effectively manage the reconstruction efforts in the provinces. H.E. stressed the essential

integration  between  the  provinces  and  the  government,  recognizing  that  shared  goals  of

services, stability, and sustainable development unite everyone.

Concerning the Palestinian situation, H.E. reiterated the imperative for an immediate halt to

the war and atrocities perpetrated by the occupying entity against the Palestinian people.


